
                 
Tenterden Bowls Club          

  

News Sheet March 2022  
  
Hello everyone, I hope you are all keeping well and looking forward to the outdoor season.  

  

Thank you to everyone who has helped with the clubhouse refurbishment be it painting or providing the 

workers with coffee and bacon sandwiches. Also for those helping to maintain the green and surrounds.  

  

Dates for Your diaries.  

1. Wednesday 30th March: match against Ashford indoor bowls club at 2pm Teams 

as follows  

1 Joy  

2 Pete Drury   

Skip Carol  

  

1 Jill Dedrick  

2 David H  

Skip Geoff  

  

1 Bob  

2 Mary   

Skip Terry  

  

1 David G  

2 Martin  

Skip Phil   

   

1 Deborah 2 Nel   

Skip Derrick  

  

1 Don  

2 Sue   

Skip Brian C  

  

 PLEASE LET JUDITH KNOW AS SOON AS POSSIBLE IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO PLAY.  

  

2. Thursday 31st March sign up afternoon at Trinity Baptist church from 2pm. Tea and biscuits will be 

available and we can play kurling if people would like to.  

Fees are:  

*Playing member         £65  

Car parking permit      £ 10  

100 club                       £12  

Mary has asked that people pay by cheque. Please make cheques payable to Tenterden Bowls Club  

  

*New members pay fees of £45  

*Social members pay £5  



  

  

  

  

3. Saturday 2nd April Club House   

Refurbishment of the club and paving is now complete. We would like as many people as possible to help 

clean and replace furniture on Saturday 2nd April from 9.30  

  

4. Sunday24th April 2pm open day and Mayor’s cup.  

This is delayed due to our normal opening day being Easter Sunday. The green will be available for role ups 

from Tuesday 19th and club night will be on Thursday 21st  

  

  

We have had adverts for several tournaments. The information will be on the board when the club house is 

ready.  

  

  

100up 1st   Derrick Addis    2nd Bill Hawker  

  

Best wishes  

  

Judith Pickford  

  


